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From: Jim Hilton
To: Planning Clerk; Lazar, Steve
Subject: I support infill development near the McKinleyville Town Center
Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 6:36:32 AM

I support the Valadao subdivision concept, although as McKinleyville grows we need to
consider improvements to bike and pedestrian infrastructure. I suggest requiring less vehicle
parking spaces, and the addition of bike lanes on Pickett and Gwen. Traffic calming on those
roads could be promoted by narrowing the automobile lanes to 10 ft. which also allows for a
shorter distance for kids to cross, and of course adults, wheelchair bound people and everyone.

Thank you for your consideration,

Jim Hilton 
McKinleyville 
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